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NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice that its members will 
participate in a special called meeting beginning at 5:00 pm on Monday, May 3, 
2021, in the Carolina Room of the Kathy Taft Center, located at 2010 Allen Road, 
Greenville, NC 27834.  The purpose of the meeting is for the Board members to 
receive training on their role as Title IX appellate decision makers.   

 

 


